
Blake [Type here] [Type here] [Type here] 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to Know 
 

Hello parents, 
 
April was great!! We enjoyed our pizza party and lock-in here at the 
church.  
 
Country Store was a success. Thank you to all who donated! 
 
This month we will be starting a new teaching curriculum. For the past 
year, we have been learning about Courage in various areas of our lives. 
I feel confident that your little ones are a little bolder and ready to win 
souls for the Kingdom of God. 
 
For the next 13 weeks or so, I would like to have the children focus on 
learning and memorizing their memory verses. We will be placing great 
emphasis on this in the coming weeks and lessons. The single best thing 
we can all do, including our children, is read, learn, and study the Word 
of God. Please help me in equipping your children with the Word! 
 
Any parent’s that would like to join in helping up pass our van ministry 
flyers, would be greatly appreciated.  
 
CAMP IS COMING UP QUICKLY!! PLEASE GET WITH ME ASAP 
TO FILL OUT CAMP FORMS. THE COST IS $100. I WOULD LIKE 
TO DO SOME FUNDRAISING. IF ANY PARENT’S WOULD LIKE 
TO HELP DO SO, PLEASE LET ME KNOW. CAMP IS AN 
AWESOME EXPERIENCE AND I HIGHLY RECOMMEND ANYONE 
TO GO.  
 
– Sister Blake 
 

5/12/18: Pass out van ministry flyers. 
Meet at Church at 9a, done by noon.  
 
5/13/18: Mother’s Day!  
 
5/20/18: Weather permitting, Family 
Kite Day. Immediately following 
service. Lunch provided. Invite your 
family and friends and bring a kite! 
 
5/26/18: Parent’s Night Out.  BOLO 
for more information.  
 
 

HOME CONNECTIONS 
ParentLife Online – ParentLife has an 
active online presence. The ParentLife 
blog includes giveaways, fun photos, 
product reviews, and additional 
information on topics. ParentLife Twitter 
feed and Facebook page also provide ways 
for parents and kids ministry leaders to 
connect. 
 

Blake Waffird 
615.801.6213 
bwaffird5110@gmail.com 
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